WHITE WOMAN LANE SCHOOL

White Woman Lane, Sprowston, Norwich. NR6 7JA
Telephone: 01603 419203 Fax: 01603 424651
Email: office@whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk



www.whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk
@whitewomanlane



Best News ...

Dear Parents/ Carers,

The Week Ahead

Mon. 9th - Author visit - Whole School

Raspberry Pi Club Selected Yr 6 pupils 12,45 - 13,25

Dance Club

School Hall 3,20 - 4,20pm

Tues. 10th - Guitars am

Yr 4 Korfball

Lunchtime (before second sitting)
vs Drayton (Home)

Yr 5/6 Girls Football Match vs D Hilltop Parents Meeting 6pm

6pm School hall

Wed. 11th - Guitars am

Cross Country All years welcome

Lunchtime 12.35(before second sitting)
Music Room

Keyboard lessons Woodwind lessons pm Skillforce- The Princes Trust Yr 6 Boys Football Match

4.30pm finish vs Avenues (Away)

ICT Suite

Thur. 12th - Yr 5&6 Korfball

Samba Club Pottery club Lunchtime (before second sitting) School Hall 3,20 - 4,30pm

3.20 - 4.20pm

Drums PM

Yr 5&6 Girls Football Match

vs. Taverham (Home)

Fri. 13th - Young Voices Singing Group

School Disco

3.00 - 4.00pm

Dates for Your Diary

W/C 16th October

19th - 27th October inclusive

Thursday 19th October

Tuesday 7th November

8th - 10th November

Assertive Mentoring Meetings

Last day of half term

Celebration Assembly (Star awards only)

Half term

Shakespeare in Schools performance (selected yr spupils)

Year 5 Hilltop Residential

1st February 2018 Young Voices Concert O2 Arena London.

HOUSE POINT TOTALS!



 3^{rd} Buckingham (Green) Total 1st Balmoral (Blue) Total - 13 2^{nd} Sandringham (Yellow) Total 11 Windsor (Red) Total -

Congratulations to Balmoral this week.

THE ATTENDANCE CUP



Was awarded to 3C, 4G and 6J

With attendance of 100%

For the week 25th - 29th September 2017





GOLDEN BOOK AWARD



Congratulations to the following pupils for providing us with 'WOW' moments and for being entered into our Golden Book;



Mason Cartis, Monique Dalare, James Batler, Emma Craven, Emily Sartain, Dylan Greaves, Romy Darby, Emilee Birch, Lacey Barber, Charlotte Bailey, Sherryl Sonkoae, Kyrrah Martin , Katy Youngman (Twice), Millie Labon , Ella Ramm, Fariha Rahman, Fallon Bissett and Raby Watkins

Some members of 5QR earnt their place in the Golden Book this week by creating this fantastic banner for Norwich Cathedral's Harvest festival service this Sunday.





PARENT HELPERS FOR READING

We are always in need of extra people to listen to and help children with their reading. If you regularly have any spare time during the school day and would be willing to come into to school and help please get in touch.

Many thanks, Miss Delidjani.





TALK HOMEWORK & WOW WORDS

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and 'Wow' Words home and we would be very grateful for your support.

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. "If a child can't say a sentence then they can't write it either!"

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the question below;

Our Values

When your values are clear to you, making decisions become easier. It's not hard to make decisions when you know what your values are. **Roy E. Disney**

WISDOM

Knowing yourself is the beginning of all wisdom. **Aristotle**

Know well what leads you forward and what holds you back, and choose the path that leads to wisdom. **Buddha**

Knowledge speaks, but wisdom listens. Jimi Hendrix

Knowledge comes from learning. Wisdom comes from living.

Anthony Douglas Williams

- Why do you think it is important to be wise?
- Talk about a time when you made a wise choice
- Why is wisdom important in your learning?
- How can you show wisdom in the classroom?



In Big Talk, we use 'WOW' Words to improve our vocabulary and 'big up' our sentences to make them more interesting Our 'WOW' Word this week is;



Wisdom

(intelligence, perception, understanding, common sense)

Please encourage your child to use this word, in the right context, as much as possible.

Talk homework and WOW words are set in Best News every Friday and will be discussed at school on Tuesday mornings.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.







STARS OF THE WEEK



Lily Stafford 3C

For using her imagination and contributing great ideas in Literacy lessons.

Roman Paterson 3C

For 'wowing' the class with his facts about animals in Science.

Reggie Stalker 3ST

For his excellent enthusiasm in French when learning numbers. Well done Reggie! Keep it up!

Cameron Hewitt 3ST

For an extremely impressive reading diary! Well done Cameron! It's great to see how much you are enjoying the school books!

Livia Groombridge 35

For amazing me with her hard work and dedication when learning her times tables.

Harry Wilkinson 35

For his constant hard work and determination in lessons. Well done.

Mason Curtis 4P

For superb effort in Literacy lessons

Ellie Croydon 4P

For having a conscientious approach to her learning.

Alfie Lees 46

For always being ready at the start of lessons at the first time of asking.

Zofia Leigh 4G

For always being ready at the start of lessons at the first time of asking.

Brooke Carr 45

For working patiently with others and setting a great example of good behaviour.

Sam Smith 4S

For consistently being sensible, he always listens well and works to the best of his ability.

Ruby Aldous 5QR

For exemplary behaviour during our trip to West Stow - such a delight to see!

Justin Wilson 5QR

For being so into the West Stow trip, asking great inquiring questions and making super observations about objects - what a star!

Caitlin Brown 6Q

For working independently during DT; measuring and cutting wood sensibly and accurately.

Joshua Hill 6Q

For working independently during DT; measuring and cutting wood sensibly and accurately.





CONGRATULATIONS!

We have raised £634.26 at our Book Fair.

This gives us £320.56 to spend on FREE BOOKS for our school!



THANK YOU to everyone who attended and helped at our Book Fair!